
 

 

CITY OF HIRAM 
 FISCAL YEAR 2022-2023 BUDGET ADVERTISEMENT 

 
A copy of the proposed Fiscal Year 2022/2023 Budget is available for review in the sign 
board outside of City Hall located at 217 Main Street, Hiram, GA 30141.  A copy of the 
Proposed FY2023 Budget is also available on the City of Hiram Website: 
www.cityofhiramga.gov.  
 
The City of Hiram, Georgia will hold the following Public Hearing regarding the 
proposed July 1, 2022 to June 30, 2023 Operating Budget for the City of Hiram:  
 

 May 31, 2022 at 6:00pm, Hiram Municipal Annex, 219 Main Street, Hiram, GA 
30141 

 
Anyone wishing to comment on the proposed Budget may attend the public hearing or 
submit written comments to the City Manager jpalmer@hiram-ga.gov or City Clerk 
mchosewood@hiram-ga.gov prior to the meeting.   
 
The proposed budget is scheduled to be considered for adoption on June 7, 2022 
during the Regular Session, which will begin at 6:00pm in the Hiram Municipal 
Annex.   

 
 
 
Please call 770-943-3726, ext. 2025 for additional information. 
 
Melissa Chosewood 
City Clerk  
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